
1

Andrea Gyger

From: Fritz Satterley 

Sent: Tuesday, July 14, 2015 3:20 PM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: Email/Inrernet Voting

Importance: High

Dear Secretary of State Wayne Williams, 
  

I believe that Email/Internet voting is absolutely ABSURD!  Therefore, I am against this 

measure!  AND I urge you to have the same belief! 

  

Thank you, 
  

Frieda C. Satterley 

 

 

        P.S. I am a registered voter. 




